
 
 
 

Dear Parents  Head Teacher’s Comments 
 
We hope you are all refreshed and have had a lovely  
summer break. 
 
We are very happy to have all of your wonderful children back to school.  The whole school has been a 
hive of activity yesterday and today, with the children  
settling into their new routines.  It's like they have never 
been away! 
 
Our new activity equipment on the playground has been a  
massive hit. Doesn't it look amazing!  
 
Please can we make sure that you ensure you have  
DOJO's installed on your mobile phone or tablet, as we will be using this as a way of communicating 
important information. Teachers also use it to contact parents.   
 
Football Club re-starts next Friday with George, a letter will be sent home shortly.  We offer 
Breakfast Club from 8.15am and After-School Club until 5pm, both are available Monday to Friday in 
term-time. We ask for 48-hours notice when booking, please see below for further details and book 
through the office.  
 
Finally, we start a new chapter at St Cuthbert’s as members of the Mater Christi Multi-Academy 
Trust.  Please keep us and the other seven schools involved (to date) in your prayers as we work 
together to ensure we continue with our reputation for high standards and innovation in Catholic 
education. 
 
Stay safe and healthy, enjoy the weekend. 
 
Mrs Sarah Tansey & Mrs Lucy Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School     

  

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception  96% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 100% 
Year 5     100% 
Year 6     100% 

WOW! What a 
great start to 
the new term 

everyone! 

    DIARY – SEPTEMBER 2021 
Friday 10th Football Club after school, Y2-Y6, £12 for half-term 
Monday 13th  Parents and Friends Association – PFA – Annual General Meeting – AGM – 3.20pm, in 

school, all welcome 
CLUBS 

Theme Day Dates Years Cost 
Football Friday 10th, 17th, 24th September 

1st, 8th & 15th October 
2,3,4,5 & 6 £2 per session x 6 

sessions = £12 
Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 
8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
*Please give 48 hours notice of bookings to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we cannot guarantee 
availability. 
 

 
MENU 2 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 6th of 
September 

2021 

 
Enjoying our new play equipment in the 

sunshine this week 


